
Hello, 
 
Thank you for allowing us time and consideration for Hearts in the Park, Cameron Park, Tuesday, 
September 1st from 11:00 a.m. to 1 p.m. 
 
The mission of this event is to provide health care and supplies to the homeless community 
living outdoors or in the park at this time, with providing opportunities for housing through 
Information and education with Salvation Army, Coulee Cap and information for staying at 
Econolodge. 
 
We plan to have 9 booths including foot care, wound care, blood pressure checks. Volunteer 
Family Residents will be on site. Other booths will include housing information, giving free 
boxed lunches and haircuts. 
All PPE will be supplied and a waiver form for volunteers and participants. 
We have been speaking closely with individuals in regards to providing supplies that will impact 
the city the least in terms of being discarded/garbage. 
 
We also would like to promote a community drop off donation that would be assisted by Rotary. 
Donations would be split between Salvation Army, Catholic Charities and the Warming Center. 
We will have set up and Clean up volunteers. Total time in park approximately 4 hours with 2 
hours for actual event. 
We will promote drop off donations with local radio and television stations. 
 
This is our spread sheet of event detailing volunteers, donations and booths. 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gi4ctMT7BA1emoqkSvPOwrnLDg4tV2BM/view?ts=5f359018 
 
Any questions prior to meeting please do not hesitate to call me. 
 
Amanda Mullally, RN, BSN 
mullallyama@gmail.com 
(608)451-5329 
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